
04/SEPTEMBER/2015 

CORRIGENDUM/ADDENDUM - TO REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 

International Exhibition cum Convention Centre (IECC) 
Kakkanad, Kochi, Kerala 

 
CORRIGENDUM-3 

Considering the request from many prospective bidders to provide sufficient time for 

preparation of bid documents and technical presentation, the dates for bid submission, 

technical bid opening, technical presentation and financial bid opening have been extended and 

the revised dates are as follows 

3. Schedule of Selection Process 

Sl No ACTIVITY Last Date(Original) Last Date(Modified) 

6 Due date for Submission of Application 
(Technical Bid & Financial Bid). 

8thSEPTEMBER 
2015(14:00HRS) 

17thSEPTEMBER 
2015(14:00HRS) 

7 Opening of Technical Bid 8thSEPTEMBER 
2015(15:00HRS) 

17thSEPTEMBER 
2015(15:00HRS) 

8 Presentation by qualified bidders 
(Qualified bidders will be intimated the 
exact time and 
date.) 

17thSEPTEMBER 
2015(11:00HRS) 

(Tentative) 

07thOCTOBER 
2015(11:00HRS) 

(Tentative) 

9 Opening of financial bid. 
(Qualified bidders will be intimated the 
exact time and 
date) 

18thSEPTEMBER 
2015(11:00HRS) 

(Tentative) 

8th OCTOBER 
2015(11:00HRS) 

(Tentative) 

 

Note: - Wherever these dates appear in the other parts of the RFP document also 

stand revised as above.   



CORRIGENDUM-4 

Reference As per original version Revised version 

Clause no 4.2.1 
Last but one 
paragraph 
Page 9 

The Project is proposed to be completed 
in phases, commensurate with the 
utilization and demand. It is proposed to 
use around 10 acres for the exhibition 
activities in the Phase 1 and the balance 
land will be developed in the ensuing 
Phases and part of it through Private 
participation for setting up Hotels, 
Multiplex, Restaurants, Paid Parking etc. 

The Project is proposed to be completed 
in phases, commensurate with the 
utilization and demand. It is proposed to 
use up to 15 acres for the exhibition 
activities in the Phase 1 and the balance 
land will be developed in the ensuing 
Phases and part of it through Private 
participation for setting up Hotels, 
Multiplex, Restaurants, Paid Parking etc. 

 

Addendum 4 

The AutoCAD version is uploaded based on the request of many prospective bidders 


